
 
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

TO: Board of Education 

FROM: Dr. Griff Powell, Interim Superintendent 

DATE: July 21, 2025 

RE: Northwestern Illinois Association (NIA) Executive Board Ballot 

 

Central 301 is a member of the Northwestern Illinois Association (NIA) and an annual 
requirement from the Board is for participating districts to submit a ballot for the Executive 
Board.  

The Articles of Agreement for NIA call for the election of the District Administrator and School 
Board Member this year. The ballot is included in the board packet. There is only one candidate 
on the ballot for each position. It is my recommendation that we vote for these two candidates. 

Motion: Move to elect Diane Tyrrell and Steven Fiorentino for NIA Board 
membership for the 2025-26 school year. 
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